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Media Advisory
City unveils new addition to rip current warning system

The City of Duluth's Fire and Parks and Recreation Departments will hold a press conference
on Monday, August 19th at 10:00 AM in the "S" Curve parking lot on Park Point. The purpose
of the press conference it to display the City's newest addition to the rip current message
system.
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